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Specialty Mail Order Pharmacy in 
Medicaid Managed Care 
 

The enacted SFY 2013-14 budget includes a new provision (Section 12 of 
Part A of Chapter 56 of the Laws of 2013) that affects Medicaid Managed 
Care/Family Health Plus/HIV SNP Plans' Specialty Pharmacy Programs. 
Effective 4/1/2013, this new provision enables members, at their option, 
to obtain mail order specialty drugs at any retail network pharmacy. 
Medicaid Managed Care Plans have processes in place to allow their 
members to use any network pharmacy if that pharmacy agrees to accept 
a price comparable to the mail order specialty pharmacy price.  
 
This means that if a member or provider acting on behalf of a member 
contacts the Managed Care Plan and requests to obtain mail order 
specialty medication(s) through a network retail pharmacy, and the 
network retail pharmacy agrees to a price that is comparable to the mail 
order specialty pharmacy price, the Managed Care Plan must allow the 
member to use the network retail pharmacy.  
 
Managed Care plans are currently evaluating how this statutory change 
affects contracts with their Pharmacy Benefit Managers (PBMs) and/or 
their pharmacy network and will communicate any changes directly to 
their network pharmacies. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for 
further assistance.  

 

    

         
         
         
         

 
The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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